Nou’'re invited/

The Mullins family is going
to have the family reunion at
Tuscaloosa Alabama!

Please join us on
July 28 - 30 s
to celebrate pr
Mullins family -
will share the University of

ek
and stories with
our younger

generation
We will cook
together, have
lunch and dinner
Rentuck S o together

Hilton Garden Inn
800 Hollywood Blvd
Tuscaloosa, AL 35405



